
A SOLUTION

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Thank you for using K12PaymentCenter digital payment system. We hope you find it 
useful and convenient for your school fee and meal payments.

We want to let you know of some upcoming enhancements and changes over the 
coming months. In addition to the recently added Android and iOS mobile apps, we will 
add electronic check capability with a reduced convenience fee and in person credit 
card payments later this Fall.

As a reminder, we are now using a variable convenience fee based on the payment 
amount. For payments up to $95 the convenience fee will remain at $1.95. For 
payments over $95 the convenience fee will be 3.99%.  

We thank you for your past and continued use of K12PaymentCenter.

Sincerely,

The K12PaymentCenter Team

K12PaymentCenter.com 800-541-8999




